
International Mother Language Day 

    The Departments of Urdu and Bengali, Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls) 
observed International Mother Language Day on 21st February 2025. 

       International Mother Language Day is a worldwide annual observance held 
on 21st February to promote awareness of linguistic and cultural diversity and to 
promote multilingualism and to preserve mother tongues. The day was initiated 
by Bangladesh and has been celebrated since 2000. The program gave students 
a golden opportunity to understand the history of this particular day and to 
promote and preserve their own language. 

      The program started with an introduction by Dr. Naghma Nigar (Assistant 
Professor and HoD of Urdu) and Pavel Sultana (Guest faculty in dept. of 
Bengali). Then principal Dr. Sunanda Haldar  gave a lecture on the importance 
of mother tongue language and recited her poem. Janab Manzar Jameel sahib 
(G.B.) Dr. Surasree Kundu (Asst. Professor and HoD of Bengali) and Dr. 
Arshia Iqbal (Asst. Professor) elaborate the topic with their lectures. The 
students of Urdu and English departments recited poetry of eminent poets in 
Urdu and Bengal. Then all the teachers recited “Mile Sur Mera Tumhara”.The 
program ended with vote of thanks by Dr. Naghma Nigar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


